
MEMO 
 
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Brice Miller, FIRE CHIEF 
 
SUBJECT:              2025 Officer Approval 
 
MEETING DATE: January 21st, 2025 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

Each year the city council approves the officer selection for the Cannon Falls Fire 
Department. Officers being recommended for approval by the Relief Association are as 
follows: 
 
Fire Chief Brice Miller 
First Assistant Chief Ferlin Miller 
Second Assistant Chief Joe Nobach 
 
Approval of these officer recommendations would mean no changes to our current 
officer appointments.    
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
I recommend approving the officer positions as noted.  
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Motion and approval of the 2025 officer positions.  
  
 


